

Tuvia Parent Committee invites the Temple Menorah Community... **Adult Hands-Only CPR Demonstration**

and Children's Safety Puppet Show

Wednesday, March 18, 2015

6:30pm-7:00pm

Temple Menorah

Following the event, Tuvia Parents are invited to stay for the Tuvia Parent Committee Meeting at 7:00pm. There will be babysitting available (RSVP Required).

Space is limited so please reserve your spot by March 10th: Megan Cotugno (Tuvia/Temple Mom) at mzcotugno@gmail.com

Hands-Only CPR Demonstration

This is a brief overview (30 minutes) for adults on what you can do to provide someone in need with CPR chest compressions. While this is not a certificate program, it provides you with the opportunity to be prepared should you be in a situation where someone is in need. This 30 minute presentation could help you save a life.

This demonstration is provided free of charge by a trained Temple Member with Health & Safety Instruction Professionals.







Children's Safety Puppet Show

Red Cross Youth Volunteers will perform a live puppet show for preschool and elementary aged students. The Puppet show is approximately 30 minutes and includes topics such as fire and earthquake safety. Puppets include Elmo, Big Bird, and their friends. The music is helps to deliver a kid friendly message about what to do in emergency situations.

This Puppet show is provided free of charge from the American Red Cross.

